
Administration of Daman & Diu

Electricity DePartment,
Daman & Diu.

PRESS RELEASE

This is to brought in the notice lo the general public of Daman district that

Itt/s Power Grid Corporation of IDdia Ltd (PGCIL) is executing the work of

220KV Transmission line from 400 KV Magarwada Sub Station lo 220 KV

Ringanwada Sub Station and the work oferection ofline is to be taken up on 23'd

September,20lT & therefore, the power supply in Daman District will be not

available on 23'd September 2017 (Satuday) from 07.00 hs(7.00 AM) to 15.00

hls (3.00 PM ).
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